
FAI is preparing its "Grands Chantiers Écoles" program for this summer to help disadvantaged 

children - victims of war in Ivory Coast 

 

Berlin (02.04.2012) - The Board of Directors of the AMAN-International Foundation (FAI) has just 

announced the opening of applications for participation in its "Grands Chantiers Écoles" program 

(summer 2012 edition) whose objective this time will be to assist and help disadvantaged children - 

victims of war. 

 

This program, according to the FAI Board of Directors, is aimed at the selection and large-scale 

deployment of its Humanitarian Corps (HC) in the field, as well as of volunteers in order to 

strengthen them in humanitarian work, but also to share experiences in this field. 

 

The following link offers the possibility to have more information about the program or to pre-

register online.  Please click on this link: Great Workcamps Schools (summer edition 2012). 


